PUGET SOUND ENERGY

The Energy To Do Great Things

Fuget Sound Energy
PO, Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

PEcom

December 2, 2016

Mzr. Steven V. King

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE:  Electric Schedule No. 139 - Voluntary Long Term Renewable Energy
Advice No. 2016-35 — Electric Tariff Filing

Dear Mr. King:

Pursuant to RCW 80.28.060, WAC 480-80-101 and -105, please find enclosed for filing the
following proposed revisions to the WN U-60, Tariff G for electric service of Puget Sound
Energy (“PSE”):

1*' Revision of Sheet No. 139-E  — Schedule No. 139 Voluntary Long Term Renewable Energy (Continued)

The purpose of this filing is to reduce the Schedule 139 Energy Charge Credit subsequent to
PSE’s power cost update filing of Schedule 95, Power Cost Adjustment Clause in Docket No.
UE-161135. This revision is provided for in Section 8 of Schedule 139 which states, “The
Energy Charge Credit will be updated with each general rate case, power cost only rate case, or
other power-related filings.”

The tariff sheet described herein reflects an issue date of December 2, 2016, and an effective
date of January 3, 2017. Posting of proposed tariff changes, as required by law and the
Commission’s rules and regulations, is being completed immediately prior to or coincident
with the date of this transmittal letter through web, telephone and mail access in accordance
with WAC 480-100-193.

The proposed reduction to the Energy Charge Credit is an increase to Schedule 139 charges
and WAC 480-100-194 requires publication of proposed tariff changes which increase charges.
PSE is currently processing Enrollment Requests and this filing predates any Customer having
entered into a Service Agreement with PSE. Therefore, PSE will provide notice in accordance
with WAC 480-100-193, in the manner stated above.
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Please contact Jon Piliaris at (425) 456-2142 or Julie Waltari at (425) 456-2945 for additional
information about this filing. If you have any other questions please contact me at (425)
456-2110.
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+urKen J ohnson
Director, State Regulatory Affairs

Enclosure

cc: Lisa Gatfken, Public Counsel
Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie




